
1

Barbara Montalvo

From: Richard Munday <rmunday@newmanarchitects.com>
Sent: Monday, May 23, 2022 9:29 AM
To: Barbara Montalvo
Cc: Abigail Carlen
Subject: HIstoric District Commission - letter of interest
Attachments: Historic District Commission letter of interest.pdf

Please be cautious  
This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Barbara, 
Please find attached a letter regarding membership of the HDC. I hope it will get the ball rolling. I will follow up with 
more information, specifically a CV when it is updated. 
Thank you for tracking me down. 
Best wishes, 
Richard Munday 
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